
STATEMENT from the GREENS 
 
 
1:  If elected, will you agree to commit to the full implementation of the Albert Hall 
Land Management Plan, and ensure the ACT government. and specifically the ACT 
Property Group, has sufficient staff and resources for the implementation of the 
Plan? 

 The ACT Greens are committed to the implementation of the Albert Hall 

Management Plan and to the principle that sufficient staff and resources be made 
available for implementation of the plan.  

   ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 2: Will you ensure there is sufficient budget both for a capital works program and a 

recurrent budget for annual maintenance works for the Albert Hall for the next ten 
years for the implementation of the Management Plan?  

 The ACT Greens agree that there should be sufficient capital works funding and 

recurrent budget for annual maintenance works.  The ACT Greens recognise that 
resources are limited and this will be assessed along with other with competing 
priorities.  To address this issue the ACT Greens heritage package commits 
additional resources for heritage bodies to do their work and for the maintenance of 
heritage assets.  

   ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 3: Ensure actions in the Plan are achieved within time frames, in particular the 

employment of an on-site Venue Manager? 

 The ACT Greens support achievement of actions in the plan within time frames.  In 

principle the ACT Greens would support the employment of staff resources for venue 
management and would be interested in an assessment of potential models for this 
role to be delivered in the most cost effective manner. 

    ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

4: Support the establishment of Management Reference Group by 1 May 2017; and 
consult with Friends of the Albert Hall Inc on the terms of reference and modus 
operandi for the Reference Group? 

 The ACT Greens support the establishment of a Management Reference Group in 

consultation with the Friends of the Albert Hall. 

    ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

5: Ensure that membership of the Reference Group includes one representative of 
Friends of the Albert Hall Inc? 

 

The ACT Greens would support a membership model for the Reference 
Group which would include a representative of Friends of the Albert Hall Inc.  


